
Pandemic Health Emergency 
Benefit Program Update

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic the Virginia 

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) has been 

providing all SNAP households a supplement on the 16th of 

the month that increases their benefit to the maximum 

allotment for their SNAP household size.

• As a reminder, these additional funds were a temporary 

benefit. As of now, we know they will go through April 16, 

but it has not yet been determined if they will be extended 

after that.
• Households will continue to receive the SNAP amount they 

are entitled to, based on the household size, income, 

expenses, etc., on the 1st, 4th, or 7th of the month.

The county public website has a page Resources Food Access 

to support those who need food assistance.

SNAP Emergency Supplements may sunset


